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Date: June 8, 2014 
To: Beni Salzberg 
From: Ruth Boneh, TCE Center Director, Technion 

 
 

 
 
 

Subject: TCE Conference Excursion to Jerusalem 
 

 
 
Dear Beni, 
 
I would like to thank you for the wonderful excursion you led in Jerusalem on May 28, 2014. 
The group enjoyed your wealth of knowledge and excellent explanations very much. The 
route you chose was enjoyable and new even to the particpants who visited Jerusalem 
before. 
I look forward to many more trips with you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Ruth Boneh 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 


